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Comments: The proposed project at Holland Lake on a Forest Service property has several problems that make

it unapprovable in its current form. The setting is rural with many mature trees, and with very little infrastructure to

support such a large scale project. The severe impact to nesting birds, foragers, and other migratory species

would be harmed and changed. The overall scope of this project in regard to traffic, consequences of the

construction  of infrastructure needed to support the uses , and harm to local species of animals and birds, not to

mention the degradation of the water quality of Holland Lake makes this project unsuitable for this location. 

 

The short public comment period is suspect. Even persons with a rudimentary understanding of environmental

issues and problems associated with this major change in use can understand how several aspects of this

project are out of scale and damaging to the existing setting, the razing of mature trees and landscaping and how

its noise, traffic and quality of life will be negatively impacted. 

 

This project needs to be scrapped and revised to acknowledge the serious impacts on the lake and surrounding

area. Thank you.


